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Allison, Rick

From: Liz Lindow [llindow@petd.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 09, 2011 3:36 PM
To: Allison, Rick
Subject: Mud disposal for Wilson 24-30H and Wilson 34-34H

Hi Rick, 

 

I spoke more in depth about the mud disposal issue with multiple members of my team, and it does appear that the 

mud disposal for these two wells should be OFFSITE at a DISPOSAL FACILITY.  I apologize for the confusion and back and 

forth on this matter.  Where you able to speak with Randall? 

 

Best regards, 

Liz Lindow 

 

 

Liz Lindow, Regulatory Analyst  

Petroleum Development Corporation dba PDC Energy 

1775 Sherman Street, Suite 3000, Denver, CO 80203  

Office: 303-860-5800, ext. 3974 | Fax: 303-860-5838 | llindow@petd.com 

 


